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SUBJECT: PRE-RELEASE OF CALIFORNIA’S ELECTRONIC VISIT VERIFICATION PHASE II 

 

TO: ALL STAKEHOLDERS / INTERESTED PARTIES (NON-BIDDERS) 

 

The California Department of Health Care Services (DHCS), Department of 

Developmental Services (DDS), Department of Public Health (CDPH), Department of 

Aging, (CDA), and Department of Social Services (CDSS) values and openly 

encourages stakeholder engagement for the successful implementation of the EVV 

Phase II programs, and currently offers multiple opportunities for stakeholders to 

participate.  

 

The Departments recognize there are multiple services and service delivery options that 

are impacted by the implementation of EVV.  Therefore, the Departments are 

committed to collaborating with stakeholders in the successful implementation and 

operation of EVV for personal care services (PCS) and Home Health Care Services 

(HHCS). 

 

The California Department of Technology (CDT) on behalf of the California Health 

and Human Services Agency, Office of Systems Integration and the Departments 

requests stakeholder feedback on the Pre-Release of the Electronic Visit Verification 

Phase II Request for Proposal (RFP).   

 

Comment Form and Deadline for Stakeholder Feedback and/or Questions 

 

Stakeholder who are not bidders should use the Stakeholder Feedback Form below 

to list any feedback or questions on the Pre-Release, and submit the Form via email 

to osi-evvphaseii33962@state.ca.gov on or before 5:00 p.m. PST, on December 23, 

2020.  Please note:  this Form is only for feedback on the Pre-Release RFP, and should 

not be used by stakeholders after December 23 for any further feedback.  

Stakeholder comments on other EVV topics should be sent to EVV@dhcs.ca.gov or 

EVV@dds.ca.gov.   

 

Although providing feedback is important and strongly encouraged, the State makes 

no commitment to make changes based on the feedback it receives. The State is not 

required to respond to any questions or feedback submitted. 

mailto: EVV@dhcs.ca.gov
mailto:EVV@dds.ca.gov


    

Stakeholder 

Feedback Form.docx
 

 

 

Disclaimer 

This Pre-Release Solicitation is issued for informational and planning purposes only and 

does not constitute a solicitation. A response to this Pre-Release Solicitation document 

is not an offer and cannot be accepted by the State to form a binding contract. 

Interested bidders are solely responsible for all expenses associated with responding to 

this Pre-Release Solicitation document. 

 

Participants are admonished that the responses to this Pre-Release Solicitation may be 

subject to the Public Records Act (PRA). The State is not requesting a solution; rather 

the intent of this process is to validate the project objectives and requirements. Please 

do not include any proprietary information or any specific solutions in your response to 

this document. 

 

  

Respectively, 

 

Binh Thai 

Binh Thai 

Procurement Official  

Statewide Technology Procurement 

California Department of Technology 

 


